

Task 1: Read the text carefully and answer the questions:

Hi! My name is Sarah. I am eleven years old. I live with my family in California - a big state in The United States. Today is a beautiful day and we're having a great time together. I think Sunday is my favorite day of the week. Every Sunday, we go to the cinema after lunch. At the moment, my dad is preparing a meal and my mother is reading a book next to my sister. My sister's name is Mary. Now, she is painting a beautiful picture. I love Sunday because I get up late and I don't have to do my homework. Also, I like Sunday because I can watch my favourite TV show. Now, I am playing cards with my brother. His name is Martin. He loves Sunday, too, because his favourite football team plays on this day. I don't like football and I don't like sports in general, but I'm very happy because on Sunday I can spend a lot of time with my family!

1. Where does she live?

2. What does her family do every Sunday?

3. What is her dad doing at the moment?

4. What is Sarah doing now?

5. What sport does her brother like?

6. Does she like football?

7. Why is she happy?

